
 
The CPA Firm Management Association's 

SoCal Chapter 
Cordially invite you to our next 

 
 

 
 

Chapter Meeting and Roundtable 
 
 

Thursday, November 18, 2021 
8:30am – 10:00am 

 
Location: 

Registrants will receive Zoom log-in information within 48 business hours of the event.  
 

Please RSVP by November 16, 2021 
 

For more information, visit https://cpafma.org/socal/ 
 
 
 
CPAFMA chapter meetings are a great way to share information with your peers and 
enjoy an opportunity to network with other firm administrators from a variety of 
backgrounds.  Please bring your questions and answers on the challenges you face and 
other issues of firm administration.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Zoom! 
 

https://cpafma.org/socal/events/socal-chapter-meeting-roundtable-421
https://cpafma.org/socal/

